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Website updates As discussed at the December meeting the district’s water testing schedule has been added to 

the customer service page.  Progress was also made on the meeting minute archive page. 

 

 

 
Agenda item 6. b) Memcor Unit disposal: We have been unable to find a buyer for the old treatment plant. We 
contacted the California Rural Water Association, both our current and past State Division of drinking water 
reps, a few water engineers AND we listed it on the Gov. deals website for two months with no interest. John 
Lewis will be in California this week and has offered to take it on Friday the 17th.   
 
Agenda item 6. C) Replace shingles on Church:  
On January 9th Derek Bulock general contractor looked at the backside of the church and said that he could 
install the shinglesfor $2,500 to $3,000.  ACWD is responsible for providing the materials. We already have the 
shingles and will need to buy a roll of Tyveck.  He will provide the nails. The money to do this will come out of 
the historical church fund.  
 
I am requesting authorization to move forward with signing a contract with Derek for this work. Under the 

Uniform Cost Construction Act we do not have to put this out to bid. I will be sure to request a proof of 

insurance from him.  He is an owner-operator. 


